
Foundation One 

Home-School Challenge 

WC: 16.9.19 

We have had a fantastic week reading our ‘Funnybones’ story.  

Thank you for the wonderful homework creations, the children 

really enjoyed sharing them with me on Monday.  Some of the 

exciting things we have been doing in the classroom included: 

 Digging for bones in the sand tray and building a skeleton 

with them. 

 Ordering objects by size and matching them to the Big 

Skeleton and the Little Skeleton. 

 Making X-Rays using the playdough. 
 

Next week we will be thinking about our senses and reading 

the story ‘What the ladybird heard’ by Julia Donaldson. 

For your homework you could: 

 Have a look for some different insects in your garden.  

You could draw a picture of any that you see. 

 Listen to the different sounds that you hear as you walk 

about over the weekend.  You could make a list of the 

things that you hear. 

 Try some foods that are sweet, salty, spicy, cold or hot 

and draw them in your homework books.  Tell me which 

ones you liked and which you didn’t. 

Thank you for your hard work and continued support. 

We look forward to another fantastic week in Foundation One! 

Mrs Heaton and Mrs Edwards. 


